
 
 
Dear Employer Partner: 

As a government or nonprofit employer partner, we are excited to invite you to participate in Cal Maritime’s 
Pathways to Service Internship & Job Fair on Thursday, November 14, 2024, from 10:30 AM to 1:30 PM! 
Organizations offering summer internships will receive priority registration and waived fees! 

This is a unique opportunity to recruit for early talent development programs, such as internship, fellowship, and research 
trainee opportunities, as well as recruit for full-time positions. Space is limited; register before the October 31st deadline 
before booths run out! 

FIND TALENT TO MEET YOUR WORKFORCE NEEDS 
As the only maritime academy on the West Coast, Cal Maritime transforms students into professionals for leadership in 
such areas as public policy, environmental research, engineering, 

倀慹洀敮琀Ⰰ⁲攀最椀猀瑲愀瑩漀渀Ⰰ 愀渀搀⁉渀瑥爀渀猀栀椀瀀 倀愀爀瑮攀爀⁉渀瑥爀攀猀琠䘀漀爀洀 椀映愀瀀瀀氀椀挀愀戀氀攀⤠洀甀獴⁢攠爀攀捥椀瘀敤⁢礠䘀爀椀搀慹Ⰰ 伀挀瑯戀攀爀 ㌀㄀猀琀 
to secure your booth.  To register, please fill out and email the form to careerfair@csum.edu.  Registration will close once 
all booths have sold out, even if it is before the deadline. Organizations can request to be put on a waitlist after registration 
closes. 
 
Have questions?  Contact Tess Luna, Career Fair Coordinator, careerfair@csum.edu or (707) 654-1071.  We look forward 
to hosting you at Cal Maritime’s Pathways to Service & Internship Job Fair! 
 
Cal Maritime Career Services Team 
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